
 
 
 
 
  
  
 

           WARRANTY  
 

Products purchased directly from CyberTouch are guaranteed to be free from defects in 
material and workmanship for a period of one (1) year from the date of the original 
invoice. The warranty is made solely to the Customer at CyberTouch’s sole obligation 
(and Customer’s sole remedy). In no event shall CyberTouch be liable for any 
consequential damage or damages of any kind or nature alleged to have resulted from 
any breach of warranty.  
 
It is the customer’s responsibility to notify CyberTouch within 15 days of receipt of 
product of any defect of hardware goods. The Customer shall request a Return Material 
Authorization (RMA) prior to returning any product to CyberTouch. The Customer shall 
bear the expense of RMA product(s) return shipping to CyberTouch headquarters and 
repaired or replaced goods back to the Customer. If goods were not found to be 
defective, the Customer shall bear all reasonable expenses incurred in inspecting and 
testing the goods.  

 
In all events, the Customer shall bear the risk of loss or damage during transit. This 
warranty covers defects in manufacturing discovered while using the product as 
instructed and intended. CyberTouch shall not be obligated to repair or replace goods 
rendered lost or stolen, any damage caused by improper installation or removal of 
components, defects, in whole, or in part, by causes external to the goods such as, but 
not limited to, natural catastrophes, power failure or transients, over voltage to 
interface, environmental extremes, abuse, neglect, improper use or maintenance and 
application of the goods, or unauthorized use, parts or repairs.  
 
CyberTouch does not warrant the merchantability of the goods or their fitness for any 
particular purpose. CyberTouch makes no warranty with respect to any goods that are 
not manufactured by CyberTouch or manufactured specifically for resale by CyberTouch. 
CyberTouch makes no warranty express or implied, other than those specifically set 
forth herein.  

                             
 
 

 
  

 



 
 
 


